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28TH June 2018 

Dear Parents 

Please join us on Thursday 5th July at 10am as we showcase the Liturgical Dance we have 

learnt this year.  Each class will share their performance of prayer and dance.  

At St John Fisher we use Liturgical dance to incorporate dance movements into worship 

in order to facilitate deeper spiritual understanding and life experiences. 

The sessions throughout the year enable the children to take time for reflection of their 

faith and their personal relationship with God.  

So please come and share this uplifting experience with us – parents you never know 

there may be time for you to join in and embrace the love of dance with the love of 

worship. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Griffin 


